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Friends of Melrose Primary School - Summer Fundraising 
A huge thank you to all the children, parents and staff who contributed in some way to our summer fundraising 
efforts this year, it was very much appreciated.  Special mention to Tom and Leo Hume who sold hot dogs in their 
street raising £41.20. 
A grand total of £2526.27 was raised.   
 
Fundraising Feedback Session - Wednesday 26 June 9.00 am 
All parents/carers are invited to an informal meeting to discuss FOMPS fundraising activities.  This year we've 
made a lot of changes to our usual schedule of events; we'd really like to hear what parents/carers have to say and 
to hear any new ideas for future fundraisers.  The meeting will last about half an hour, coffee and homebaking 
available from 8.45!  If you cannot attend but would like to contribute ideas/feedback, please email Amanda on 
ajrobinsonx@gmail.com. 
 
Forthcoming Parking Restrictions 
There will be parking restrictions on St Mary’s Road starting the 1st July for 15 weeks to allow suitable access for 
the construction of the new 3G pitch on the Greenyards. The following restrictions are to be put in place, with 
allowance for school drop off/pick up during term time: 
 
Temporary Traffic Regulation Order out with school term (3rd July 2019 until 16th August 2019) 

 No parking Monday to Friday 
 
Temporary Traffic Regulation Order during school term (19th August 2019 until 11th October 2019): 

 No parking Monday to Friday except: 
o 8.30 to 9.00 and 15.00 to 15.30 Mondays to Thursdays and; 
o 8.30 to 9.00 and 12.00 to 12.30 on Fridays. 

 
There will also be restrictions in place for the Melrose Rugby Club car park at points during the works, however as 
this is related to Scottish Power works we cannot confirm these restrictions. 
 
High Street parking will be available for use as normal. 
 
Mini Olympics 
Congratulations to Holly Allfrey who came 1st in the high jump, Lara Simpson who came 2nd in the 60m sprint, Rory 
Antrobus who came 3rd in the 300m sprint, Liva MvGillvray who came 3rd in the 600m, Lily Purves who came 3rd in 
the shot putt and the girls relay team (Sarah Low, Liva McGillvray, Holly Allfrey and Lara Simpson) who also came 
3rd in the recent mini Olympics tournament.  Good luck to these children who will take part in the Borders Primary 
Athletics finals today. 
 
Uniform 
We remind parents/carers that uniform can be ordered directly from our supplier’s website,  
https://www.border-embroideries.co.uk/schools/melrose-primary-school.html.   
Primary 7 sweatshirts are available to order on  
https://www.border-embroideries.co.uk/schools/melrose-primary-7.html  
Early Learning and Childcare Centre are available to order on 
https://www.borderembroideries.co.uk/schools/melrose-nursery.html  
 
Orders must be place by 21st July 2019 to guarantee delivery before the new school session starts on 21st August 
2019. 
 
Reminders 
Dalguise 2019 
FAO P6 - transport payment for Dalguise – please pay through ParentPay 
 
Assemblies 
Assemblies take place on Thursdays from 2.30-3.00pm, unless otherwise stated.  
Parents/carers are invited to attend assemblies involving their children as listed below: 

 27 June 2019 – P2Z 
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Diary Dates  
School closures, changes and new events are highlighted in bold writing. 
 
Monday 24 June 2019   Class Swap 
Wednesday 26 June 2019  P1 – P4 Potted Sports 
     Fundraising Feedback Session – see above 
Thursday 27 June 2019   P5 – P7 Sports Festival 
Tuesday 2 July 2019   P7 Leavers Assembly 
     School closes at normal time for summer holidays 
 
Monday 19 August 2019  Staff In-Service Training Day – school/ELC closed for pupils 
Tuesday 20 August 2019  Staff In-Service Training Day – school/ELC closed for pupils 
Wednesday 21 August 2019  School opens for all pupils 
Friday 11 October 2019  School closes at normal time for holidays 
Monday 21 October 2019  Staff In-Service Training Day – school/ELC closed for pupils 
Tuesday 22 October 2019  School opens for all pupils 
Thursday 7 November 2019  Staff In-Service Training Day – school/ELC closed for pupils 
Friday 8 November 2019  Staff In-Service Training Day – school/ELC closed for pupils 
Monday 2 December 2019  St Andrew’s Day Holiday – school closed 
Thursday 19 December 2019  School closes at normal time for holidays 
Monday 6 January 2020  School opens for all pupils 
Friday 14 February 2020  Staff In-Service Training Day – school/ELC closed for pupils 
Monday 17 – Wednesday 19 Feb 2020 Holidays 
Friday 3 April 2020   School closes at normal time for Easter holidays 
Monday 20 April 2020   School opens for all pupils 
Friday 1 May 2020   Staff In-Service Training Day – school/ELC closed for pupils 
Monday 4 May 2020   May Day Holiday – school closed 
Monday 1 June 2020   Holiday 
Tuesday 30 June 2020   School closes at normal time for summer holidays 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FORTHCOMING EVENTS/ACTIVITES 
Melrose Parish Church 

The final Messy Church for the session will take place on Sunday 30th June from 3.00 – 5.00 p.m. in 
Melrose Parish Church Hall (and hopefully outside as well if the weather is kind to us).    This will be a 
picnic with songs and games and fun for all the family.  Children must be accompanied by an adult. 
 
 


